
To Whom it may concern,
Raising of prices for copyright protection is way out of bounds... SIMPLY PUT IT IS WAY TO HIGH.  $35 in these 
tough economic times is very expensive and out of reach for a lot of people, thattruly need this protection.
Do not raise the price, it is now too expensive for a lot of people that need the protection.

Sincerly.

Arthur Scott - Photographer
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